
 

 
 
 
 
 

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 
(OXFORD CITY) (PROHIBITION OF VEHICLES) 

(FILMING - SPECIAL EVENT) ORDER 2024 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 

The historic nature of some roads in Oxford City and its listed buildings lends 
itself to being used regularly for era-based media productions for public 
consumption. 
 

The County Council is satisfied that, because of the large number of crew, 
equipment and organisation of this TV production that road closures are 
necessary for public safety reasons to control traffic to facilitate filming in the 
streets.  
 
Vehicles will generally be prohibited and access will be available to frontages 
when practical and safe to do so. 
 
Full documentation can be found with this statement. 
 
Dated: 18 July 2024   
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